
 

 

 

Madeley Camp Australia OSHC 12th June 2015 

Hi everyone, 

It’s time to book in for the Winter School Holidays at Camp Australia. 
We have many great excursions and club based activities you can 
find out about on line. 

Last fortnight, we have enjoyed our usual variety of cooking, arts and 
sports. We have been enjoying the sun while it lasts by going outside 
and playing group games including Octopus and Chasey. There is 
still of course our dedicated soccer matches almost every afternoon. 

We would like to congratulate the winners of our faction points 
Thunder and Strom Well Done. Everyone has been working very 
hard to earn points as a team. 

At Camp Australia we have a new Home corner. The children have 
enjoyed playing dress up and shops. If you have any old things that 
are lying around the house we ask if you could bring them in to add 
to our Home corner 

Our Home Work club is becoming popular. Keep up the good work 
we are here to help.  

Science Experiments have been a major interest with Zoey, Tierney 
and Mischa making, Ink Ice. Their zany idea came about by opening 
up old Texas and taking out the ink. Then they explain you put it in 
water, mix and then freeze it. Colourfully the girls have showed and 
taught everyone how to make INK ICE. 

In the Art corner we have been busily creating stain glass windows 
and lanterns out of card and cellophane.   

We are all looking forward to another great fortnight. 

See you again soon! 

Sincerely, 

The Camp Australia Team 
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